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Notes

At present, there have been 66 total responses, of which 34 have been
completed. This number is not to say that responders will not continue to
take the survey, as they can be easily come back and take the survey.

While there has been participation from various stakeholder groups across
ICANN, about of half of responses have been from the GNSO.

The Working Party had previously discussed the possibility of extending the
close of the survey to September 23. It was decided that this approach would
in fact go ahead. It was decided that this announcement would go out in the
first week of September in order to achieve maximum effectiveness.

To help the responses and to ensure that the Westlake team has broad and
diverse set of responses to analyze, ICANN Staff will continue its outreach
efforts.

The mechanism of reminding individuals to complete their surveys is being
developed.

The group discussed the issue of surveying the various Working Groups.
Westlake noted that September would be a good time to launch a specific
Working Group focused survey of no more than perhaps about three pages



long. As of now, the survey would be targeted towards individuals, but as the
scope of the survey has not been finalized, the final details will be released
closer to the launch.

Some timing for the LA meeting and interviews were discussed, but it was
noted that it is difficult to arrange the meetings, as the ICANN schedule has
not yet been published. However, it was noted that the meeting should be an
open session.

Action Items

Matt Ashtiani and Westlake are to provide a weekly update to the GNSO
Working Party mailing list.

Mary Wong is to speak with Jonathan about the possibility of having a
meeting on Monday or Wednesday that does not conflict with anything
major. She is to then let the Working Party know the options within the next
meeting or two.



